
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, September 25, 2019 

1st Grade Johnny Appleseed Day 

8:15-9:15: Kindergarten goes to the Firehouse 

3-4: Strings Program 

7:00: Confirmation Parent/Candidate Night (in church)  

8:45-9:45: Mass (K-4) 

 

7th Grade Field Trip to iSpace 

 

8:45-9:45: All School Mass 

First Grade Trip to the Zoo 

Kindergarten Trip to Benton Farms 

3-4: Strings Program  

 

No School: Teacher In-Service 

Confetti Pancakes, Sausage Links, Smile Fries, 

Veggie Boat, Baked Apples, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Pizza Crunchers or Cheesy Flatbread, 
Marinara Sauce, Steamed Broccoli, Salad, 
Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Tenders or Cheeseburger, Pickles, 
Lettuce, Tomato, Green Beans, Macaroni & 
Cheese, Frozen Sidekicks, Diced Peaches,  
Milk 

Beef Taco or Beef Enchiladas, Salsa, Sour 
Cream, Black Beans, Lettuce, Tomato, Onion,  
Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Drumstick with Roll or Ham & 
Cheese Sub, Glazed Carrots, Mashed Potatoes, 
Veggie Boat, Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, 
Milk 

Baked Ziti or Penne Chicken Alfredo, 
Steamed Broccoli, Salad, Mandarin Oranges, 
Fresh Fruit, Milk 

French Toast, Scrambled Eggs, Salsa, Veggie 
Boat, Baked Apple Slices, Fresh Fruit, Milk 
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“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 
gift-of-self to the world for God’s glory.  

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Congratulations to the 

winners of our Centennial 

essay contest! 

These students wrote exceptional 

pieces about what the Blessed 

Sacrament Community means 

to them, and why Blessed 

Sacrament is such a special place.  

We are very proud of all of them! 

 

Please click HERE to read the 

winning essays. 

Some of the essay contest winners are pictured here! 

Cross Country continues it’s amazing season with 

a great meet at St. Joseph, Cold Spring this past 

weekend! 

BSS earned a total of 32 medals plus these team awards: 

k-3rd girls, 3rd place 7-8th girls, 1st place 

k-3rd boys, 3rd place 7-8th boys, 2nd place 

4-6th boys, 2nd place 

4-6th girls, 1st place 

http://school.bssky.org/Portals/school.bssky/Documents/News/Centennial%20Essay%20Contest%20Winners.pdf


Dear Students and Friends of Blessed Sacrament School: 

On behalf of our neighbors whom we assist with food, St. Vincent de Paul 
is so thankful for all of the food you collected and donated to our Pantry.  
We have served over 3,000 people this year.  Your donation will make it 
possible to serve many more! 

Thank you for your generosity!  We promise to keep you in our prayers and 
we ask you to do the same for us and especially for our neighbors in need. 

Sincerely, 

Sr. M. Judith Niewahner, SND 



We would like to give a BIG Thumbs Up to Mr. Ingraham 

for organizing Civil War Day again this year for our BSS 

eighth graders and for eighth graders from 4 other 

diocesan schools! 

 

On Friday, September 20, our BSS 8th graders welcomed students from four other 

schools to participate in our annual Camp BSS: Civil War Day. The weather was 

spectacular, and the students learned so much about life during the Civil War. 

Reenactors from several local organizations transformed the Blessed Sacrament 

campus into a Civil War encampment. Students were “inducted” into the Union army, 

and shown the uniforms soldiers wore, the food they ate, and the equipment they 

used. They marched in formation, listened to Abraham Lincoln, and learned several 

19th century parlor games and dances.  A big hit for everyone was visiting the cavalry 

station to meet the horses. The day ended by firing the 10 lb Parrott (rifled cannon) 

three times. Fort Mitchell’s finest even joined in on the fun! 

It was a great day. HUZZAH!! 



Blessed Sacrament school cafeter ia in Ft. Mitchell has a full-time 

opening for a Cook. Duties include food preparation, serving line, and clean-

up for five hours per day, Monday through Friday. Interested individuals may 

contact Jackie Kaiser by email at jkaiser@covdio.org, or call 859/392-1500. 

 

Please send any pictures that you take throughout the school year to the 
following email address : bsskypictures@gmail.com  
 
Please label the subject line with the grade level of the pictures.  Thanks in advance! 

BSS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for May 14, 2020 
 
Our theme this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled materials to create awesome works of art. 
The newsletter will be used to communicate items that the art room can use your help in collecting. These should 
be clean items, possibly used, that are destined for the trash at home or work. At the moment, we are collecting: 

 Tiles, stone or ceramic, any color (between 3” and 8”) 

 Receive packages at home or at work? Brown Kraft paper (or other paper used for packing material) is needed 

 Perhaps your company is disposing of unused paper or fabric because of changes they are making 

 Clean Styrofoam veggie trays (please do not send meat trays, for obvious reasons) 

 Toilet paper / paper towel cores 

mailto:jkaiser@covdio.org


 

 

4th/5th Grade Quick Recall tryouts will be held 

Monday, October 7th and Wednesday, October 9th 

after school from 2:45 - 3:45 

Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th  graders! Mrs. Wischer and Mrs. 
Lubbers are looking for team members for the Middle School 

Future Problem Solving Team. If you enjoy thinking creatively, 
problem solving, writing, and working in a group, this team is for 
you! Please come see Mrs. Wischer or Mrs. Lubbers if interested, 
or send an email to swischer@bssky.org or hlubbers@bssky.org . 

Thanks for considering! We look forward to seeing you! 

Thank you for the incredible support at our first Spirit Night of the year at 

Chick-fil-A! You helped to raise over $300 for BSS Parent’s Club!!! 

Please mark you calendar for October 21st from 4-8 

for our next Spirit Night at Chipotle!  

mailto:swischer@bssky.org
mailto:hlubbers@bssky.org




Are you and your child interested in participating in a research study and     

making $30? The Parenting and Youth Well-Being Study at Miam i University is 

recruiting parents and students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade to participate in an important 

research study about relationships and youth’s well-being. Participation takes           

approximately 60 minutes and families are paid a total of $30 for their time. The 

study can be completed either at Miami University, the family’s home, or a public     

library.  

If you are interested in participating in the study or learning more, please: 

Call us: 513-818-2804  

Email us: framlab@miamioh.edu  

* The Parenting and Youth Well-Being study has been approved by the Miami      

University Institutional Review Board (approval # 01767r). 

 
Holy Cross school cafeter ia in Latonia, serving students in grades K -12, 

has an opening for a part-time worker. Duties include food preparation, serving line, and 

cleanup for four hours per day, Monday through Friday. Interested individuals may 

contact Jacking Kaiser by email at jkaiser@covdio.org, or call 859-392-1500. 

mailto:jkaiser@covdio.org






Please click here for information about the Environmental poster contest. 

SUBMISSIONS, DUE BY OCTOBER 4. 

http://school.bssky.org/Portals/school.bssky/Documents/News/Poster%20Contest%202019%20-Final.pdf


 











Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

 In the 1920s when there was good weather and the students of BSS needed a break, 

the Sisters would take classes on afternoon field trips. One frequent destination was a large creek 

that ran at the bottom of Pleasant Ridge where the children could play. 

The outing usually lasted until the school day ended or the cows scared the sisters away!   

If you are an Amazon customer, you can now support Blessed Sacrament School in the 

Amazon shopping app on your Android device! Simply follow these instructions to turn 

on AmazonSmile and start generating donations for BSS. 

1. If you have the latest version of the Amazon Shopping App, open the App on your Android device. 

2. View Settings and select AmazonSmile. 

3. Follow the in-App instructions to complete the process. If you do not have the latest version of the Amazon 

Shopping App, update your App. Click here for instructions. 

 

AmazonSmile is not currently available for iOS users. 

We will notify AmazonSmile charities when it becomes available. 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=1Q101CYR5M3EP&K=3BZFVZ9YI07YH&M=urn:rtn:msg:20190923180427071ed15e944b448da6e7d0c93170p0na&R=1MW5MZPVRXRDG&T=C&U=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fb%3Fnode%3D15576745011%26ref_%3Dpe_732550_434054570&H=HEPBYPCWE6RCATA5WLEAZI

